October 18, 2018

The Honorable Mary Nichols
Chairwoman

California Air Resources Board
1001 I Street

Sacramento, California 95814

RE: Comments in Support of Electrify America LLC’s Cycle 2 California Zero Emission
Vehicle (ZEV) Investment Plan

Dear Chairwoman Nichols,

On behalf of Walmart, I respectfully submit the following comments in support of Electrify
America LLC’s Cycle 2 California ZEV Investment Plan.

As outlined by Appendix C of the 2.0-Liter Partial Consent Decree, Electrify America will
invest $2 billion in ZEV infrastructure, education, and access efforts over the course of a decade,
enabling millions of Americans to discover the benefits of electric driving with the added goal of
increasing overall ZEV adoption across the United States. $800 million of this investment will be
made in California.

Walmart’s partnership with Electrify America has already resulted in 30+ DC fast charging
sites in California alone, which are currently in various stages of development. Approval of Electrify
America’s Cycle 2 ZEV Investment Plan will only continue to positively support this endeavor and
will mean continued investment in businesses, workers, and communities across California.

In closing, Walmart looks forward to the California Air Resources Board’s timely and
positive approval of Electrify America’s Cycle 2 ZEV Investment Plan.

Sincerely, =

L. Isaac Daniel
Sr. Energy Manager, EV Portfolio Lead



